
 
 

 

  

Date: 2022-05-04 

 

FCC ID: B94-CL005 

IC: 466C-CL005 

 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

 

Declaration letter for label requirement 
 

 
 

The label is permanent affixed on interior of earcup. The earcup cover can be opened 

without any special tools.   

  

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact 

us.  

  

  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

----------------------------------------------- 

Name: Vanessa Tsai 

Title: Product Compliance Engineer 

Tel: +886 932285270 

E-mail: vanessa.tsai@hp.com 

 


